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Take Care of Your Health

The Skiway Opens this Weekend!

With COVID-19, the flu, and RSV increasing 
in VT and NH, please be proactive in taking 
steps to keep you and your family healthy.
The basic practices of frequently washing 
your hands, distancing yourself from others 
and wearing masks while indoors continue to 
be a good defense against these contagious 
diseases. And, don't the following opportuni-
ties to vaccinate: 
•	 Flu vaccines are free at Dick's House 

Pharmacy on campus. During the inter-
session Monday - Friday from 9am-4pm 
(closed from 12:30-1pm) and after Jan. 
3 from Monday - Friday from 9am - 5pm 
(closed 12:30-1pm).  

•	 COVID-19 boosters are free on Jan. 4 and 
9 from 6am - 8pm (closed 12-1pm and 
5-6pm) in the Paganucci Lounge of '53 
Commons. Please schedule an appoint-
ment as walk-in appointments are limited.

It looks like Mother Nature is cooperating for 
opening weekend at the Dartmouth Skiway.  
What great timing for some fresh snow! 
Head up to Lyme to ski, snowboard, or enjoy 
watching the fun starting this Saturday. The 

lifts operate from 
9am to 4pm daily. 
Thanks to all the 
Skiway employ-
ees who are 
working hard to 
make this season 
a success. 

The Hanover Inn bakers have done it again! The 
theme of this year's gingerbread extravaganza is 
from the Christmas movie, "Elf". Stop by the Ha-
nover Inn to see this delicious display. It's a feast 
for the eyes and full of holiday cheer!

Check Out our New Website
As mentioned in yesterday's email from Josh 
Keniston and Nick Davis, our division's new 
Culture and Employee Belonging website is 
live! 
The site provides details on our DEI accom-
plished thus far and describes next steps. 
It introduces you to Nick Davis and the DEI 
Council and asks readers about ways in which 
you feel as though you belong within Campus 
Services. 
We want this website to be interactive and 
we'll let you know when new questions or 
suggestions for input are posted.  
Take time to check out the new website and 
let us know what you think.  

A Good Time Was Had by All
By all accounts, 
the recent holiday 
parties were a tre-
mendous success!  
It was a joy to be 
together.
Thanks to the Cul-
ture of Caring Com-
mittee for planning 
the events and to our senior leadership team for 
handing out lasagnas and hams. May this gen-
erosity of spirit continue for you and your family 
throughout the holidays.  

Jon Plodzik, Julie Findley, David 
McGrath & Jonathan Boutwell

Thanks to David Knox for 
sending in this cool photo of 
Tree Worker Nathan Moore 
working from the bucket of 
this spider lift. What an inter-
esting piece of equipment!

Thanks to everyone who is working over the break to keep our cam-
pus safe and warm, our roads clear, our projects on track, and our 
students fed. 

Happy Holidays to All!


